
Interested in giving shuttle route feedback?

The Norton Museum of Art engages the
public through diverse special exhibitions,
publications, and community events. Each

Saturday year-round, the Museum offers
FREE Admission to the residents of the City

of West Palm Beach.

We are providing you an opportunity to share your
valuable feedback on the proposed north/south
fixed shuttle route. 
Your input is crucial in shaping the future of our
transportation initiatives aimed at moving people
safely and decreasing congestion.

Consider
using
RideWPB
for your
next trip!

For questions, email Jessica Keller at jkeller@wpb.org
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